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Erratum 

 

LA01/2016/1197/F 

 
Within paragraph 1.1 of the Addendum to Planning Committee Report it 

is stated that,  

“Privacy louvres have also been proposed on 1st, 2nd, 3rd and 4th floor 

level which will reduce the potential for overlooking toward the dwellings 

at 92A, 92 B and 92 C Strand Road.”  

This should read, 

“Privacy louvres have also been proposed on 1st, 2nd, 3rd and 4th floor 

level which will reduce the potential for overlooking toward Block B.” 

Paragraph 2.15 states,  

“In regard to the dwellings at 92A, 92B and 92C privacy louvers have 

been added to the side elevation that looks toward these properties 

which will prevent overlooking from the main living accommodation of 

the proposed apartments at upper floor levels.” 

This paragraph should be removed as it is incorrect.  Comments in the 

Planning Committee report relating to these dwellings remain the same. 

 


